Allen, Amber

From: Tony Beckwith

Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 11:32 AM

To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Case Number: GF 22-001028 - 607 E 38th St

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

| object to the demolition of the above listed property. The plan is to replace it with a

4000 sq ft duplex and detached garage. This structure is too large for the lot and does not maintain the neighborhood
integrity.

Thank you,

Lillian Beckwith

602 Carolyn Ave.

78705

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





